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Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

As property owners in the Swan Valley only a short distance from Holland Lake Lodge, | am strongly opposed to
this proposal. The valley is not equipped to handle a mega-resort, nor is Condon a destination with the
infrastructure to support this type of commercialization of an amazing natural resource. Please keep the use of
Holland Lake Lodge limited to it's historic use. This is forest service lands and it should continue to belong to all
of the people - not just the rich people. It is an amazing place and does not need to be developed and destroyed.
This proposal will ruin it for our children and grandchildren. Please, please say no to this proposal.

Sincerely,
Sarah and Kevin Corbally



